
 

March 5, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kristey Williams, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 165-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Williams: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2714 by Representative Judd-Jenkins 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2714 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2714 would authorize the City of Arkansas City and USD 470—Arkansas City to adopt 

joint resolutions proposing to create the Arkansas City Library District.  The bill would outline the 

procedures if the majority of qualified local electors would approve the library district. 

 

 Any fiscal effect from the enactment of HB 2714 would be borne by the City of Arkansas 

City and USD 470—Arkansas City. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


